
Class 1  Autumn Term 
 

This term we have welcomed 23 Reception children in to Class 1.We have had lots of fun 

exploring our classroom and our outdoor areas. 

  

 

 

 

 

Our topic this term was People Who Help Us . We had some very exciting visitors to our class! 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

       

 

   

 



Class 1  Autumn Term 
 

We have really enjoyed singing lessons with Miss Parker this term  especially learning World 

War 1 songs. We had a Remembrance Day celebration in school and we invited our grown-ups 

to church to hear us singing as part of a very special service to commemorate the WW1 

centenary. We also enjoyed a WW1 themed lunch. 

     

 

 

 

 

As part of our RE topic, we visited church to learn all about Baptism. Father Hastie baptised our 

doll and we got a Baptism candle to bring back to school. 

    

  

 

 

 

After half term we started our preparations for Christmas. We had a Christmas Jumper Day to 

raise money for Save the Children and had our Christmas dinner. We had a special trip on the 

bus to see Snow White and the Seven Dwarves at the Gala Theatre. We all enjoyed an ice-cream 

during the interval! 

     

 

 

 

 

 

       


